
 
My fellow PIPSC-AFS Members, 
 
I am letting my name stand for the position of Headquarters Regional Representative in the 
Audit, Financial and Scientific (AFS) Group.  I humbly ask that you vote for me and allow me to 
be your voice at the national level of the AFS. 
 
I have been a steward for over 10 years now and listed here are my experience: 

●​ Ottawa Centreville Branch Executive 
o​ Treasurer (2016 – present) 

 
●​ AFS-Headquarters Subgroup Executive 

o​ President (2021-2022) 
o​ Vice-President (2017-2018, 2020-2021) 
o​ Director (2012-2017, 2018-2020) 

 
●​ AFS-Ottawa TSO Subgroup Executive 

o​ Member-at-Large (2011-2012) 
 

●​ Steward (2012 – present) 
 
As a steward, I have assisted our members in submitting grievances, represented them in 
disciplinary proceedings, advised them in correcting any compensation errors and ensured that 
they get their benefits according to our collective agreement.  
 
I have fostered a professional relationship with management that has kept a line of 
communication between them and our colleagues, and enabled resolution of conflicts at the 
lowest level possible. 
 
If elected, my objectives are to: 

●​ Keep the members informed of the union news and activities; 
●​ Continue to respond to your concerns and resolve issues; 
●​ Ensure that the office environment is professional and free from harassment; 
●​ Push for a more transparent staffing process; 



●​ Seek for better benefits and pay increments by representing you at the collective 
bargaining. 
 

Coming back from the Covid-19 pandemic, our voice in the union has grown quieter and this 
needs to change.  I will strive to increase our voice by meeting with new members who have not 
yet connected with our strong union.  I hope that you will vote for me and thank you for your 
consideration. 


